
 

SOLAR SYSTEMS AND ENERGY EFFICIENCY FORUM 

TUESDAY 14th JUNE 7 - 8 PM 

VENUE - Benalla Uniting Church, Meeting Room 

(opposite Coles supermarket) 

Benalla Sustainable Future Group (BSFG) has been at the forefront of 

advocating that Benalla residents and businesses consider the benefits of 

installing solar systems, and undertaking energy efficiency measures on their 

buildings to reduce power consumption. We believe that both transition to 

renewable energy, and reduction in our current level of energy use, are vital 

steps to undertake to combat the effects of climate change. 

BSFG recognises that there are difficulties associated with undertaking these 

measures when the property involved is not owned by the occupier, so we are 

inviting you, as the tenant, to attend this forum, which we hope will open up 

some of the pathways to achieving energy saving measures. 

Topics to be covered include: 

 Solar system installation costs (for a range of system sizes) 

Arrangements between landlord and tenant to enable works to be 

undertaken 

Government rebate and other financial incentives 

Low cost energy efficiency measures for buildings 

The forum will conclude with a light supper and chance to engage further in 

conversation with each other about the issues covered. 

Please RSVP to this invitation by email to   bsfginc@gmail.com  with your name 

and contact phone number, or by text message to   0438625638 

 

 


